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Planning and Zoning Minutes 

March 10, 2014 
 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Stolte at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Present:  Chairman Stolte; members Borzymowski, Van Deven, Baker and Dillworth.  Also present were 

City Engineer Lum and Mayor Doerr.     

 

Absent:   Member Jennings was absent.  City Inspector Stocker and Alderman Migliazzo were excused. 

    

The minutes of the February 10, 2014 meeting were reviewed.  A motion to approve the minutes was made by 

Dillworth and seconded by Van Deven.  Motion passed unanimously. 

 

Agenda: 

 

There were no items on the agenda.   

 

At the recommendation of Chairman Stolte, the committee reviewed the process of how and when a Conditional 

Use Permit should go before the Board of Aldermen.   

 

Member Borzymowski noted that the southbound traffic stop sign on the parking lot in front of Bill’s Market is 

no longer there.  This poses a safety hazard for people exiting the store.  Mayor Doerr said he would look into 

what happened to the sign. 

   

There being no further business, a motion to adjourn was made by Borzymowski and seconded by Baker.  

Motion passed unanimously. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Bob Stolte 

 

The next meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission will be held on April 14, 2014 at 7:00 p.m.  


